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External Email 
Hello, 
 
Fix Democracy First supports and agrees with the new proposed alternative to the current guidance. 
We think it makes a lot of sense to require candidates who move surplus donations from a previous 
campaign to their new campaign to attribute those sources, and make sure those donations count 
toward the contributor's limit for the new campaign. This provides residents of Washington with 
important information on where the money is coming from and who has contributed to a 
candidate's campaign. 
 
Please reach out if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you! 
Cindy Black 
Executive Director 
Fix Democracy First 
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